Donna Johnson

From: lisa.jshoward@windstream.net

Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 11:51 AM

To: Donna Johnson

Subject: Re: 180 Elirea Lane Electrical Permit Application

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning,

It is within 25 feet of the storage building.
Thank you,

Lisa Brooks

J.S. Howard Electrical Co., Inc.
919-774-1650

From: "Donna Johnson" <djohnson@harnett.org>

To: "lisa jshoward" <lisa.jshoward@windstream.net>, "Central Permitting"
<CentralPermiting@harnett.org>

Cc: "Erin Varner" <Erin.jshoward@windstream.net>

Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 10:14:23 AM

Subject: RE: 180 Elirea Lane Electrical Permit Application

Good morning, Lisa. | need to know how far the electrical box is from the storage building, please.

Thank you,

Donna Jokngon

Harnott County Project Coordinator/CSR
PO Box 66

420 McKinney Phwy.

Liington, NC 27546

Main # (910) 893-7526

Diract # (9710) 81%-6431

““WVote osr pAysical docalion Aag changed ™"

From: lisa.jshoward @windstream.net <lisa.jshoward@windstream.net>

Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 9:17 AM

To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>

Cc: Donna Johnson <djohnson@harnett.org>; Erin Varner <Erin.jshoward @windstream.net>
Subject: 180 Elirea Lane Electrical Permit Application

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.




Good Morning:

Please see the attached electrical permit application. Let us know if you need any additional
information.

Thank you,

Lisa Brooks
J.S. Howard Electrical Co., Inc.
919-774-1650



